The Parish of

St CUTHBERT |

Divine Mercy Sunday
11 April 2021

Parish Website ~ www.stcuthberts.org.uk

Contact Details for Fr Chris:
christopher.gorton@dioceseofsalford.org.uk

Phone: 01204 587996

Address:

Mail will be redirected to SToC school until further notice
Office hours: Mon - Fri (10.30-12.30)

Phone Number: 01204 524597 / 01204 497068
If you use the old number above; the calls will be redirected

All in your families &
those of our
parishioners who are
sick ....

Remember all those who
have

died recently....

All those with Anniversaries at this time ...

Office email: office@stcuthberts.org.uk

Newsletter: newsletter@stcuthberts.org.uk

Joe Fraser RIP
Kathleen Collins RIP
James Collins RIP
Ulbntl el Kathleen Moloney  RIP
MISSIO APF MILL HILL The total amount raised in 2020, Teresa Collins RIP
by our Parish of St Cuthbert was £3,692.40. ( Red Mr & Mrs Moran RIP Anniversary

Mission Box & Brown Envelope donations, direct

donations and Annual Membership donations). Sincere Barney Cassidy RIP

thanks to all promoters/collectors and members, to all Terry Coates RIP Anniversary
who donate by Gift-Aid and to anonymous donors. Albert Wood Anniversary
Your generous support of the Missions, during the last Doris Wood Anniversary

difficult year, with the challenging circumstances of the
pandemic is very much appreciated. Any queries please

Please remember in your prayers.....

contact: Norman Shard, St Joseph's Tel: 846352 or

Bernadette Robinson, St Thomas of Canterbury Tel: 492805 Congratulations to Eric and

Josie Haslam who
celebrated their Diamond
Wedding Anniversary over
the Easter weekend. May
God bless them at this very
special time. Please keep
them and all married
couples in your prayers

New 2021/2022 Offertory Envelopes are now

available at both churches for collection

The Parish Liturgy
for the Second Week of Easter of Divine Mercy

Wednesday
April 14

Monday | Tuesday
April 12 April 13

St Martin 1

Pope &
Martyr Weekday

No
Service

Thursday Friday
April 15 April 16 April 17 April 18

Next week Father Chris is away on retreat so there
will be no weekday masses.

Thank you very much to everyone who
helped in anyway over the Easter Triduum.
There were so many people helping behind
the scenes in so many ways and that made
a big difference. This fills me with a great
deal of hope for the time ahead as we
move forward. As things change and open
up more, | will be given notice by the
diocese and will keep you all up to speed
and we can implement any changes the
best we can, safely and as soon as we can.
Thank you for all your support to me
personally in so many different ways,
especially your prayers, God bless, Fr Chris

Night Prayer: this week has been a special series of
night prayers using the Resurrection Gospel stories
and then next week the night prayer which is part
of the Office each day which you will find on
Universalis.

Saturday Sunday

3rd Week

Weekday Eazfter

Easter Easter Easter Easter
Weekday

Weekday

Masses

9.30 am
St Joseph

&

Confessions

11.15am
St Thomas
of

of Canterbury
Canterbury

Please feel free to take extra
Easter Cards for anyone you

| know, friends or relatives, or

- who have not been able to get to
the Easter services or who are
on their own or housebound.

The icon depicts Jesus appearing
on the road to Emmaus and
painted by Fr Chris,

Sacrament of Reconciliation will continue from
Next Saturday

Friday after mass and Saturday 4.45pm to 5.15pm
but as yet we can’t use the confessionals—It will be
socially distanced and face to face.

Last Sunday Marie Lofthouse was presented with a bouquet of
flowers as a celebration and recognition for her work as
Sacristan over many years at St Joseph church. We must also
remember her many years of parish work both as a member
then latterly as President of the Legion of Mary group at this
church. Thank you Marie.
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